
Swim & Gym (final)

Intensive Swimming all week

End of year fun day at Wooli

Presentation Day at Nymboida PS

Staff Development Day

Staff Development Day

Fri 1 Dec

Mon 4 - Fri 8 Dec

Mon 11 Dec

Thu 14 Dec

Fri 15 Dec - LAST DAY FOR STUDENTS!

Mon 18 Dec 

Tue 19 Dec 

2024

Tue 30 Jan - Staff Development Day
Wed 31 Jan - Staff Development Day
Thu 1 Feb - All students return for T1

Dear Parents and Carers,

This is the last newsletter of the year as we only
have two more weeks of school, and they will be
action-packed (see below!). The last day of
school for students is Friday 15 December. Staff
will be at school until Tuesday, 19th December. 
We look forward to seeing everyone at
Presentation Day and celebrating the
achievements of our students and saying
farewell to Alexia and Sonny. In week 10, we will
also send home academic reports and the school
magazine.
You may have noticed our brand-spanking new
demountable. We have been very lucky to
obtain this extra space and it will most likely
become the K-2 classroom in 2024. It is due to
be a functioning space day 1 of Term 1, 2024 and
we are very excited to have more room.  
Looking forward to seeing everyone at
Presentation Day.

Intensive Swimming
Next Monday, intensive swimming lessons will
start at the South Grafton Pool. Students will
travel by bus each day to the pool and return to
school. Please ensure your child has their
swimming attire with them each day. They can
come to school in their school uniform with their
swimmers underneath. They are also to bring a
swim bag for wet gear, towel, goggles and 
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Canteen
Fri 1 Dec - NO CANTEEN
Fri 8 Dec - K-2 Class

underwear to change into after swimming.
The first break will be lunch as normal.
Please pack a small, simple snack for
recess which can be eaten prior to
returning on bus.



Presentation Day - Save the date!
This year, Presentation Day will be held on
Thursday 14th December starting at 9:30am.
Families, carers and friends are invited to
celebrate the achievement of the students
and enjoy some musical entertainment.
Following the ceremony, there will be
morning tea and then families can enjoy some
water fun with a waterslide and a paddle pool.
There will be a sausage sizzle for lunch and
Kaya from TheirCare will be providing some
delicious homemade lemonade.

new building !

Wooli End of Term Fun Day
On Monday 11 December we will be
travelling by bus to Wooli to the Solitary
Islands Marine Park Resort for a fun day to
end our year. Students will have access to
the pool, water slide, playground and ninja
course for an action packed day of fun.
Lunch will be provided (selection of
sandwiches/popper/muffin). 
A permission note will be sent home shortly.






